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SCI Delivers Emergency Bridge 
Replacement Ahead of Schedule

Emergency Express 
Design Build

Division: 
Bridge and 
Heavy Construction 

Location: 
Bingham Drive (SR 1141)
Cumberland County, NC 

Client: 
NCDOT 

Service Period: 
January 2017 - August 
2017

Services Provided: 
• Existing Structure 

Removal 
• Clearing and Grubbing 
• Earthwork and Storm 

Drainage 
• Bridge Construction 
• Curb, Base and Paving 

Project Size: 
Two-Span Bridge 
Replacement 

Sanford Contractors was enlisted by NCDOT to perform an 
emergency bridge replacement on Bingham Drive over Beaver Creek 
Tributary in Cumberland County after Hurricane Matthew completely 
washed away the existing culvert.

SCI teamed with Wetherill Engineering on this project. After meeting 
onsite to assess the site’s condition, Wetherill began designing the 
plans while Sanford Contractors prepared to commence construction.

Sanford Contractors turned the completed two-span bridge over to 
NCDOT just a few months later, finishing the project ahead of 
schedule and exceeding client expectations.


